From: Vaughan Hughes 
Sent: 22 September 2015 12:34
To: Caroline Ford
Subject: p.a. 15/01265/F Morrello Close Bicester

Hi Caroline,

Thank you for consulting me on the above application. Please note the following formal response to the proposals.

No objections subject to;

1. S.C. D 4

2. S.C. D 15

Notes: There will be conditions covering the new road network. I have advised D 4 as I am unsure as to the status of the drive serving the access point.

Kind regards,

Vaughan

